

Woodpecker Hall Primary Academy
51 Nightingale Road
Edmonton
London
N9 8BF

Email: woodpecker@chat-edu.org.uk

Tel: 020 8443 0708

Fax: 020 8804 2739

Monday 18th March 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

3A and 3C will be visiting the Natural History Museum on Tuesday 2nd April 2019. They will have the opportunity to explore what the History Museum has to offer and experience a very fun time at the Investigate Workshop.

Details are as follows: -

Date: Tuesday 2nd April 2019.

Place: Natural History Museum

Cromwell Rd, Kensington, London SW7 5BD

Travel: By public transport – we will be using bus and train. Children will need to be at school

by 8.30am promptly and we will aim to return to school for collection at 3.15pm.

Cost: There is no cost but we do need you to log onto ParentPay and tick the box to

give your child permission to attend the trip.

Lunch: Children will need to bring a **packed lunch**, including a drink in a carton or a water

bottle (no cans, sweets or chocolate please!). This should be carried in the usual

Woodpecker Hall ruck sack with their name on it.

Full school uniform must be worn.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Cinko & Miss Ahmed

